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Protocol listed within the Maine EMS Protocols, including Green 3-4, page 85-86; Purple 
5, page 18; and Grey 28, page 173.    

4) Given that the expected acuity of field trauma patients managed by air ambulance may be 
higher in comparison to ground EMS trauma patients and that the diagnostic abilities 
available to EMS clinicians are not sensitive enough to definitively rule out neurologic 
trauma, the MDPB recommends field trauma patients managed by Life Flight of Maine 
be preferentially transported to one of the two Regional Trauma Centers that retain 
neurosurgical coverage.  

5) If the patient requires immediate stabilization or transport time to one of the two Regional 
Trauma Centers that have retained neurosurgical coverage is longer than 45 minutes, 
please proceed to the most appropriate and proximate hospital for stabilization. 

Maine EMS, the Trauma Advisory Committee, and affiliate hospitals continue working to 
understand the impact of this change in CMMC’s neurosurgical coverage and resultant 
implications on the Maine EMS Trauma Plan. As these groups continue to deliberate, the 
MDPB, Maine EMS and the TAC will communicate outcomes of these conversations and the 
evolution of our Trauma System. 

For questions or concerns, please contact your regional medical director or Maine EMS.  

 

 


